

A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students



## **Enrollment Center News:**

Summer Deadlines to Request an S/U/W Grade or Withdraw from the College

- Full-Term Summer (5/23-8/18) 8/3/22
- Summer Session II (7/11-8/18) 8/11/22

Please be mindful of the possible implications for transferability of S/U grades. Both grading options may also impact eligibility for Excelsior. Please check with the Financial Aid Office for questions related to Excelsior.

- Withdraw from a Class To drop a course and receive a W (withdrawal) grade as a final grade, complete the electronic Drop or Withdraw from a Course form.
- Withdraw from College (All Classes) To withdraw online from the college and receive "X" grades for ALL of your current courses, complete the electronic Withdrawal from College form. If you completed any modular courses, you will receive the grade earned and "W" grades will be applied to all other college coursework.
- Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory (S/U) Grades To elect to receive a final grade of S/U in a course, students must submit the electronic S/U grade request form which will also require approvals from the course instructor and the student's advisor. Selecting the S/U option may be beneficial to students in certain circumstances; however, students should be aware of the impact on course loads in future semesters, financial aid/academic standing implications, and the transferability of S/U grades.

Mod courses differ in deadlines - refer to the online Student Calendar for more information. If you have any questions, please email records@niagaracc.suny.edu or stop by the Enrollment Center in the A Building Lobby. **Enrollment Center** 

## **Career & Transfer Services:**

**NEW Job Board!** 

Our job board has a new look and is more user friendly! Students are now able to search by employment type, career field, key words, and location. Check it out today for the most up-to-date job opportunities! No resume? No problem! Shannon Stott, our Career and Transfer Services Coordinator, can assist you with your career search, transfer questions, resumes, cover letters and interview preparation. Please reach out to Shannon at sstott@niagaracc.suny.edu or at 716-614-6268 to get started!

## **Dining Commons:**

Dining Services is excited to announce the return of the Salad Bar and Yogurt Bar to Dining Commons. This will be an attended salad bar, with one of our skilled Dining Services attendants custom building your salad to your specifications Pricing will be by weight. In our student focus group as well as speaking with staff and faculty, two factors were expressed: the desire for a salad bar and concern over customer handling of foods. By making our Salad Bar an attended buffet (much like Chipotle) we are happy to address both concerns.

Rich Johnson, Executive Director, Housing **Dining Services Manager** 

Student Health 101 Campus Well:



Student Calendar Link:

